
The committee is submitting the revised Hosting an International Conference booklet as an agenda item for 
San Diego. 
 
There is a new member on the committee Norman B area 10A as co-chair.  Our next conference will probably 
take place in August to update the committee on the San Diego Conference. 
 
Fred L 
Area 8 

 


